
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 
Happy Friday afternoon! We have had an action-packed week this week with the main focus being our   
Transition Days. This has been a great opportunity for everyone to meet their new teaching teams and “get 
a feel” for what school life will be like in September 2022. This means the children don’t need to worry 
about what next year will be like AND the teachers can make a head start on getting to know their class for 
next year. It has been lovely to see a school full of smiles—the teachers can’t wait for September now! 
Next week we have: LKS2 visiting the Yorkshire Wildlife Park; Reception Graduation; KS1 Local Area Visit; Y6 
Prom; KS1 Pirate & Party day AND the Y6 Leavers Assembly—so, another VERY busy week. With weather 
forecasts predicted to be much hotter than usual, please ensure you send your child to school with sun 
cream on, a hat for protection, water bottles and loose clothes to keep cool. You will be receiving an        
additional letter shortly about the weather and how we are relaxing our uniform policy for the week to     
ensure that the children can keep cool and well hydrated. 
On that note, have yourselves a wonderful weekend in preparation for the LAST WEEK OF THE SCHOOL 
YEAR—it’s gonna be a good one!  
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This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 93.4% this week. 
The Biscuit Bears are going to 1AD, 4CH and 6GA this week! 

N— 85% Rec 1— 95%  Rec 2— 94%  1HN– 94% 1AD— 99% 2FA— 93% 2LB— 93% 3NB—91% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—87%  4CH— 98% 5LA— 95% 5NP— 87% 6NI— 95% 6GA—98%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available in our     

Nursery. 

Give us a call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of 

the places for September 2022. 
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Summer Term Events 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Tuesday 19th July 2022—LKS2 Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip  

Tuesday 19th July 2022—Y6 Prom (4:30—5:45pm) 

Wednesday 20th July 2022—Reception Graduation (School hall at 9:30am) 

Wednesday 20th July 2022—KS1 Pirate & Party Day             

       Thursday 21st July 2022—KS1 Local Area Trip (Geography) 

Friday 22 July 2022—Y6 Leaver’s Assembly (School hall at 9:00am) 

Friday 22nd July 2022—School Closes for Summer at 1:30pm 

Penalty Shoot-Out 
Penalty Shoot-Out day has had to be rear-

ranged Unfortunately, the Leeds United     

Foundation team had to cancel last minute - 

but rest assured, we will be rearranging and 

getting another date to you as soon as     

possible.  We will keep all the sponsor   

money safe until we get that date              

confirmed. 

Y6 Prom 
Our Y6 Prom will take place on       

Tuesday 19th July at 4:30 in the school 

hall. There will be food, drinks, a DJ 

and much merriment. The Prom will 

end at 5:45pm. Please collect your      

children from the hall doors promptly 

as the school site is locked at 6pm. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners 

 EYFS, KS1 and LKS2  
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